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Eleventh (11th) Death Associated with Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
for Chelan-Douglas Health District 

 
EAST WENATCHEE – Chelan-Douglas Health Distict (CDHD) is reporting its 11th COVID-19 
associated death.  The resident was a male, Douglas County resident in his 50s.  This death brings 
the Health District’s total COVID-19 deaths to eleven (11).   
 
For the health of your family, neighbors, and friends, it is more critical than ever to wear a mask 
when in public.  It is a personal decision we all make to socialize outside of our households. We 
risk infecting others with our choices to interact with people who are not within our close 
family circle and we may be impacting our most vulnerable residents should we be in close 
contact.  Please mask up when out in public and protect one another.  
 
CDHD would like to remind everyone to stay safe and mask-up.  Masking is the next best thing to 
a vaccine.  For more information, visit www.cdhd.wa.gov/covid-19 and follow us on Facebook & 
Twitter.   
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